Stay at hotel le Sherpa with peace of mind \

LE
SH ER PA Your safety and health, as well as those of our teams, remain
J our priority.
HOTEL - RESTAURANT - SPA . ..
VAL THORENS In order to guarantee you a stay in the best conditions, we
have reinforced all of our hygienic and preventive processes.
# All our team members have been trained according to these
new procedures. These measures will last as long as
necessary.

We are delighted to welcome you to our hotel le Sherpa and

CO 19 thank you for the trust you place in us.
\ , Take care of yourself.

Coronavirus disease 2019

/

Floor markings,
plexiglass and flow
direction are
established to
respect distancing
rules

Wearing a mask is
compulsory
throughout the
establishment

Hydroalcoholic gel is
free for you to use in
several key points of
the hotel

Common areas and
surfaces are regularly
disinfected

Let’s communicate by e-mail :

— Pre-check-in sent 3 days
before your arrival

— Settle your bill from your
device

Restaurant & Spa :
please book a time slot

The non-essential is removed: pen,
notepads, room directory. All Hotel
information will be sent to you with
your pre-check-in email.

A particular attention is paid
to all commonly used objects:
switches, door handles,
remote control, etc.

When possible :
o - Use the. elevator to go up We invite you to use the
— The stairs to go down -
toilet in your room
I — One person or a group of
persons from the same

household in the elevator

Use your room key to press the
buttons




